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The AL Riders are hosting a Benefit Dinner, Auction, and Dance 
for the Legacy Scholarship Fund (LSF) on Friday, 14 July, at 
Post 593. The Texas Roadhouse is donating 100 dinners, so 
only 100 tickets are available! All proceeds will benefit the LSF 
which ensures the children, left behind by military members 
killed on Active Duty, have the opportunity to attend college. 
The Cash Bar opens in the meeting hall at 6PM, with dinner 
being served at 7PM. The Auction should start around 8:30, and 
by 9:30 the party really gets started when DJ "Tiny" (direct from 
the Las Vegas, NV strip) plays your favorite tunes. 
Dennis Ducharme, events committee chairman, said "It's 
important that the entire Post 593 family have an opportunity to 
contribute to this noble cause.". "If you're not able to purchase a 
$25 dinner ticket, consider making a separate donation, or 
helping with set-up or clean-up." he said.
Donations of auction items are also being accepted. Contact one 
of the Riders to find out how you can support the LSF or to 
purchase a ticket. Additional information can also be found at 
www.Post593.org, or http://www.legion.org/support/ 
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Tired of the same old fundraisers?  Tired of Spaghetti Dinners?  
Apparently, 3 members of  Post 593 feel the same way.  In fact, 
they are willing to risk their hair to show how much they care 
about our post.  Here is how it will work.  

stBeginning on July 1 , Jack Leanhart, John Orff, and Dennis 
Ducharme will be soliciting donations from anyone that is 
willing to give.  This will go on until the weekend of Labor Day.  
The specific time will be announced later.  Their goal is to NOT 
be the person to raise the LEAST AMOUNT OF MONEY.  That 
unlucky individual will be honored by having his hair cut very 
short and then SHAVED!  This will take place in front of Post 
593 members.  Also, there will be an auction to see who gets to 
do the initial cutting.  The shaving will be administered by our 
newly elected Commander, Nick Mills.
The last stipulation for these men is that whoever is the unlucky 
one to Go Bald will not be allowed to wear anything on his head 
inside the post for one month unless it is a Legion Cap at an 
official Legion function.
You may be asking why it is going on for 2 months.  The 
obvious answer is that more time means more participation.  
During this time you will be able to see each individual's 
progress on Tote Boards within the post.  Remember, the person 
that raises the LEAST amount of money is the one that will be 
“honored.”  Give this some deep thought.  Who of these 3 men 
would you like to see Bald?  Keep this in mind when they ask 
you for donations.  All money will go directly to the Post 
General Fund.  Come on everybody.  Let's have some fun with 
this.
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I will be leaving this position with a heavy heart - my work 
schedule precludes me from running again. I want to thank 
everybody from my heart for helping me when I needed it the 
most. It’s been a challenging year … Please support our new 
Officers.
P.S. - We’re “Desperately Seeking” volunteers to help with 
breakfast.
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